
From: Mick Thomas
To: Randy Kauffman; Jason Risch
Cc: Fugate, Kristina; Kourtney Romine; James Thum
Subject: Response to request for Hearing Officer removal
Date: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 08:07:40 AM

Dear Randy and Thana, 

The Department has received your formal request to dismiss Jason Risch. Consistent with the
Commission’s March 12, 2018 Notice of Appointment of Hearing Officer, Idaho Code § 67-5252, and
IDAPA 04.11.01.412, the Department has sent your formal request to Mr. Risch as he is the one with
authority to address it.

Sincerely,

Mick Thomas
Division Administrator, Oil & Gas
Secretary to the Oil & Gas Commission
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